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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Wade, Kelsey L <kwade@blm.gov> on behalf of CFO_Spill, BLM_NM 
<BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 9:34 AM
To: Brittany Esparza
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Venegas, Victoria, 

EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] (Work Plan) Showstopper 19 004H & 005H (2RP-5703) 

04-07-2020

Denied work plan/deferral - release is in high karst and has depth to ground water at 35ft. Containment must 
be excavated to closure criteria for 600 mg/kg Chloride levels.  SH sample will need to be further sampling 
below 1' since at 1' chloride levels are over 600 mg/kg. 

From: Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 11:54 AM 
To: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov> 
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock 
<SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] (Work Plan) Showstopper 19 004H & 005H (2RP-5703) 04-07-2020  
  
To Whom it May Concern, 
  

Please find the attached Work Plan for the Showstopper 19 004H & 005H (2RP-5703) release that occurred on 
April 7, 2020. This Work Plan was uploaded to the NMOCD portal today. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 

  
Thank you, 
Brittany N. Esparza 
HSE Administrative Assistant  
besparza@concho.com 
COG Operating LLC 
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-221-0398 | Main: 432.683.7443 
Cell: (432) 349-1911 

 
  


